
	
	

Send your comments or questions to: UCSF-RAB-ZSFG@ucsf.edu 

UCSF Research and Academic Building at ZSFG April 2020 Update 

	
	 Recent Activity: 

- Tents have been set up in the B/C parking lot as an Alternate Testing Site 
for community COVID-19 screening with an appointment and referral. 

- The quarterly Community Meeting scheduled for April 29th was cancelled 
in order to comply with social distancing and sheltering in place guidelines. 

Anticipated Activity in the Near Future: 
- In lieu of the April 29th Community Meeting, neighbors near ZSFG will be 

sent an update via email. 

- Coordination meetings and other preparations with DPH and the Project 
Team will enable the start of RAB construction once the site is available. 

Reminder of the Month:  

Project groups work remotely at full effort as the RAB project continues 

Action Steps: Stay informed & check communications for developments 


